
May 25, 2021 

 

New COVID-19 Protocol for Calvary Lawrenceville 

 

Beginning with worship on Thursday, May 27, 2021: 

1. Vaccinated adults do not need to wear masks* in worship or while conducting any business on 
the grounds of the church. We are asking people who are not vaccinated to continue to wear a 
mask. The wearing of masks by children under the age of 16 is at the discretion of their 
parent/guardian. (If an organization meeting in our building requires mask wearing by their own 
guidelines, individuals must comply with the governance of their own organization). 

2. All forms of fellowship may return: coffee and snacks for meetings/Sunday School, fellowship 
meals and prayer breakfasts for any organization currently connected to and using our buildings. 

3.    We are still encouraging social distancing and the use of both exits in the sanctuary. Pews will no 
longer be taped off and all seats are available for worship and special events. 
 

Please continue to do your part: 

Wash your hands frequently or use hand sanitizer. 

If you are sick, stay home. 

 

 

*Please, if you desire to wear a mask, do so. There is no judgment coming from Leadership - you know 

yourself and your health best. 

 


